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Metropolitan King County Council
Growth Management and Unincorporated Areas Committee

Staff Report

	Agenda Item No.:
	6
	Name:
	Rick Bautista

	Briefing No:
	2002-B0157
	Date:
	October 1, 2002


SUBJECT:

An update on executive staff response to Motion 11476 pertain to the regulation of small animals.

BACKGROUND:

On July 22nd, 2002 the council adopted Motion 11476.  The motion called upon the executive staff to defer to Title 21A whenever the animal-related provisions of that title conflicted with the animal control provisions of Title 11.  Having Title 21A prevail in case of a conflict is required by KCC 11.04.010.B.

Subsequent to passage of Motion 11476, Councilmember Irons contacted Benjamin Leifer o Animal Services and suggested clarification of text appearing on the agency web site relating to the number of animals that can be kept without obtaining a hobby kennel/cattery license.
Mr. Leifer responded to Mr. Irons suggestion in a letter dated September 4, 2002.  The letter stated Mr. Leifers support of the intent of Motion 11476.   However, it also stated his belief that there is no conflict between the provisions of Title 21A that control the number animals that can be kept on premises and the provisions of Title 11 that control when a hobby kennel/cattery license must be obtained. 

ATTACHMENTS:

1.  Motion 11476
2.  Letter to David Irons from Ben Leifer (Manager, Animal Services), dated September 4, 2002
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